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MEMBERS OF THE MEN'S CLUB, THE SISTERHOOD

AND THEIR HUSBANDS AND WIVES ARE CORDIALLY INVITED

to attend our

ANNUAL CHANUKAH PARTY

TUESDAY, Dec. 21, at 8:30 P.M.

in the

SOCIAL HALL

to hear

MICHEL ROSENBERG
wit and raconteur

SAM MOSS
comedian

ESTHER FIELD
character songstress

ZELDA DURBIN
singer extraordinary

and

DAVE TERRACE and his BAND

This splendid array of stage talent is by far the finest we have
ever had at any of our Men's Club meetings. All thanks are due to our
Program Chairman, Dr. Elihu Katz. The ladies of the Sisterhood will act as
hostesses during the Social Hour.

RABBI LOOKSTEIN WILL SPEAK THIS SATURDAY MORNING AT 10:30
on

"CHILDREN WHO DISTURB THEIR FATHER'S PEACE"
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SISTERHOOD NEWS
In the beautiful Wedgewood Room

of The Waldorf and to the soft
strains of enchanting music, a large
and glamorous group of Sisterhood
members and their friends gathered
on Tuesday for the Annual Donor
Luncheon.
It was unquestionably one of the

finest functions, and a very gratify¬
ing tribute to the tireless efforts of
Mimi Singer, Chairman, and Lillian
Leifert, Co-Chairman, and the com¬
mittee. We are indeed indebted to
Max Etra, President of our congrega¬
tion, who gave of his valuable time
to be with us, and who procured
such popular talent as Jackie Miles,
now appearing at The Capitol The¬
atre and Larry Brooks of The Copac-
abana, for our entertainment. Since
no Sisterhood function is complete
without our beloved Rabbi Look-
stein, we were especially grateful
not only for his inspiring address,
but for his presence, in view of his
recent illness. We hope that the
success of the luncheon, will act as a
tonic to him and, please God, keep
him in good health.
Our President, Rose Rudd was her

ever charming self, and was happy
at the enthusiasm of the donors,
many of whom have promised to
actively participate in Sisterhood
henceforth. A word of thanks to our

chairman of prizes, Mrs. Albert Le¬
vey and Mrs. Isidore Givner, Co-
Chairman, for their excellent work in
that direction, and to Alice Gold and
Frances Tisch for their assistance.

Last but certainly not least, our sin¬
cere appreciation to Cel Silberman
for her superb rendition of the Na¬
tional Anthem, and The Hatikvah. We

are proud of our own vvLily Pons".
We are grateful to Hannah Adler,
Rose Alpert, Anne Casper, Martha
Givner, Lillian Jacobs and Cel Sil¬
berman for the smooth functioning
of the tickets and seating. And of
course, a special word of apprecia¬
tion to Gertrude Lookstein without
whose guidance and advice no

Sisterhood affair could go on.
To all the members and friends

who were not with us due to ill

health, go our best wishes for a

speedy recovery.
To Rose Rudd, our best wishes

for a pleasant vacation and a well
earned rest.

CHANUKAH
CANDLES IN THE MAIL

Those who responded to our re¬

quest cards will receive this week
their Chanukah candles. Candles
will not otherwise be sent to anyone,
unless requested. This is made ne¬

cessary because of the war emer¬

gency.

The Festival Begins Tuesday Night
Don't forget to kindle the first

Chanukah Light Tuesday evening,
December 21st. The glorious festival
of Chanukah is then ushered in and
continues for eight days. Remember
too that it is the traditional gift sea¬
son and let your children realize that.

WELCOME MR. PEARCE
Mr. Sidney A. Pearce found a most

fitting way to celebrate the birth of
his daughter. At the ceremony of
naming the child he joined he con¬

gregation as a member. Mazel tov
Mr. and Mrs. Pearce on the increase

in your family and for helping us
increase the congregational family.
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YEAR BOOK
DEADLINE APPROACHING

Fifteen- days remain to the close of
our Year Book and to its being turn¬
ed over for print. We are most grati¬
fied with the results thus far obtained
and with the stream of ads that
continues.
We know, however, that there are

still a good many who must be at
work on prospects. There may even
be some who have held off for a

variety of reasons up to now. To all
of them we say — just fifteen more

ad-getting days left! Please hurry
and turn in whatever you have and
whatever you get.
Mr. Joseph E. Adler is available

for any assistance that you may
need. The Victory Page can still use
many more names of men in the
service. The Kiddie Page still has
ample space. Make every day count,
therefore, realizing all the while
what a grand service you are ren¬

dering your congregation.
JOURNAL RATIONS

"Two ads to every congregant" •—

that is the rationing principle of our
1943 Year Book. Have you gotten
your two ads yet? They are not hard
to get. They are actually lying
around and begging to be solicited.
They are even deductible from in¬
come tax. Do bestir yourself and do
something about it.

* FROM THE RABBI
Rabbi Lookstein asks to be ex¬

cused by the Young People's Study
Group and the Talmud Class for not
having given them their due atten¬
tion because of illness. The Young
People's Study Group will not hold
sessions until further notice.

FINE TURNOUT FOR

MID-YEAR MEMBERSHIP MEETING
Even the zero weather could not

chill the ardor of our members who
turned out most characteristically forthe Mid-Year Membership Meetingwhich took place last Sunday morn¬
ing in the social hall. Many who
intended to be present were un¬
fortunately prevented from comingby the grippe epidemic now raging.Among those was Rabbi Lookstein,whose absence naturally was keenlyfelt.

An interesting report of all that
transpired in the life of the congre¬
gation since the last Annual Meeting
was presented by the president, Mr.
Etra. He was followed by the vice-
president, Saul J. Lance, who, as
chairman of the Board of Trustees
of the Ramaz School, read what
was really a fascinating report of
the School's growth. Mr. Louis J.
Singer spoke for the MembershipCommittee and reported on the en¬

couraging increase of the congre¬
gation's membership. He then intro¬
duced the twenty-two members ap¬
proved by the Board of Trustees and
nominated them for election as mem¬
bers.

The treasurer's report of Mr. A. R.
Winer gave a very happy picture of
the congregation's finances. Mr. Ira
F. Weisman spoke for the Men's
Club and Mrs. Lookstein for the
Sisterhood of the congregation.
Of course the Cafeteria Brunch

was enjoyed by all. A very palatable
comment on it was made by Mr.
Leigh Robbins.
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Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Robert R. Fingeroth Cantor
■Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Saul J. Lance Vice-President
Abraham R. Winer Treasurer
Abraham Wiener Secretary
Jacoo H. Alpert Comptroller
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES
FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 5:15 P.M.
Mincha Services 5:15 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning g:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Vayeshev
Genesis 37:1-40:23

Haftorah: Amos 2:6-3:8
Mincha Services 5:10 P.M.

Daily Services

Morning 7:30 A.M.
Sunday Morning 8:30 A.M.
Evening 5:15 P.M.

YAHRZEITS FOR THE WEEK

CHARLES GOLDMAN
IGNATZ HYMAN
MENASSE KAHN
CHARLES ROSEN
HARRIS SOKOLSKI

ETTA GOELL

EIVECSIDE
MEMORIAL CHAPEL

WITHIN THE REACH OF ALL

For three generations the finest in funeral service and

facilities ... at a cost in keeping with your circumstances.

76th Street and Amsterdam Avenue

ENdicott 2-6600
Far Rockaway, L. I. Miami Beach, Fla.
1250 Central Avenue 1236 Washington Ave.
FAr Rockaway 7-7100 Miami 5-7777
Comply with strictest CHARLES ROSENTHAL
orthodox requirements Director


